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Greetings Class of 2017 

Congratulations!  Welcome to your senior year of high school. Here are a few procedures pertaining to senior portraits 
for the yearbook: 

Duke Photography is your NEW District-approved Official Senior Portrait Photographer for Perry High School.  For over 
67 years, Duke Photography has provided seniors with affordable portraits, excellent customer service, and the finest 
portrait quality in the Valley.  You can visit the Tempe Studio website www.DukePhotoTempeAz.com to view some of 
their amazing senior portraiture.   
 

Your yearbook portrait session is FREE at the Tempe Studio and on Puma Day.  Yearbook photo packages will be 
available the day of your yearbook session as well as on your Puma Yearbook Photo Day: July 15th at Puma HS.  

*** If you call before July 1st 2016 you can take advantage of our CLASSIC SENIOR SESSION which includes 3 clothing 
changes with inside and outside portrait experience for ONLY $25, which is half the price of our original $50 session.  
Bring a friend at no extra charge for a buddy pose.   

Call NOW to schedule an appointment: 480-838-3660 

**Any photos not taken before August 31, 2016 WILL NOT be included in the yearbook. ** 

Perry HS requires that seniors dress in an appropriate manner.  Boys MUST wear a jacket, dress shirt and tie.  Girls 
MUST wear a modest neckline with shoulders covered.  If you are out of dress code, your photo will not be included in 
the yearbook. Lastly, only the traditional yearbook pose can be used in the publication.  Over the shoulder, sideways, or 
other poses will not appear.  It is also important to note that we are unable to utilize senior portraits taken by other 
studios.  Perry High School administration and the Perry Yearbook staff reserve the right to deny placement of senior 
photos in the yearbook if these guidelines are not met. 
  

Deadline for all seniors to be photographed is August 31, 2016 
 

Pumas, this is an exciting time!  Information regarding yearbook orders and senior ads will be available in July.  Best 
wishes to you and the entire graduation Class of 2017.   

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Duke Photography 

480-838-3660 

TempeCustomerService@DukePhotos.com 

www.DukePhotoTempeAz.com 
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Home of the Pumas 
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